
   Classroom
    News  R2 
   Ms Sally-Anne
                October 27th, 2023

Numeracy: We have started learning about
addition and the symbols we use to write
number sentences.We understand that
when we add we make a brand new
number.

Phonics: Phase 2 letter sounds
s/a/t/p/i/n/c/k/e/h/r/d/g /o/u/l/f/b We are
learning about friendly phonemes (2 letter
sounds together that make 1 sound) /ff/ll/ss/
We continued learning tricky words -
I/go/no/to/the/into/he/she

This week in
Reception 2

Welcome

We welcomed Mika to

Reception 2 this week.  We are

so happy to have you in our

class.  Welcome to the ISSR

family.

Literacy: We completed our story "The Fish Who
Could Wish” by identifying all of the sea

creatures we could see in the story.We read
“Tiddler” this week  and were able to identfy the

main character and other characters in the story.  
We are starting to learn about the different sea
creatures that we meet in our story eg. octupus,

crab, and sea turtle.t
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Reminders:

Tuesday 31st October - Halloween
Parade

Wednesday, Thursday and Friday
1st,2nd, 3rd, October 
Parent Teacher Meetings

Thursday 9th November 
Early Years Star of the Month
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